
 
 

Barry Snyder, Chair of the Planning Commission 
Jeff Shrum,  Director Development Services 
 
 
  Gentlemen: 
 
   As members Environmental Advisory Board,  having the responsibility 

to contribute to an integrated environmental strategy, we extend our 

appreciation that the revised Land Development Codes will have a 

separate section titled “Environmental.” 

    Because of this prospect we seek to work in conjuncture with the 

consultants, planning commission and planning department to keep Venice 

Beautiful and Eco-Friendly and Preserve the future Quality of Life. 

  We respectfully request the opportunity for joint meetings  to establish a 

process that will allow us to make a  positive contribution in developing  

language in the Environmental Section that will be beneficial for all 

segments of our community. 

   In order to enhance the joint process we  request copies of any draft 

proposals of the Environmental Section so we can be prepared to provide 

recommendations for the most effective conservation and preservation 

regulations. 

 

 
Respectfully 
Environmental Advisory Board 
     


